
The Town of Grand Island is seeking interested individuals 
to volunteer for openings on the following advisory boards: 
Conservation, Economic Development, Traffic Safety, Parks 
& Recreation, and Planning. Any member of the community 
interested in serving should submit a letter of interest, including 
relevant experience, education or training to:  

                Town Supervisor
                Nathan D. McMurray
                2255 Baseline Road
                Grand Island, New York 14072

or by email to nmcmurray@grand-island.ny.us. Letters received 
by 5 p.m. on Monday, March 30th will be considered. For 
additional information contact Emily at 716-773-9600 x658.


